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DHS OIG Employees Honored for Contribution to Inspector General 

Community 


This year, seven Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Office of Inspector 
General (OIG) employees were recognized by the Council of the Inspectors 
General on Integrity and Efficiency (CIGIE) at the 2019 CIGIE Adjunct 
Instructor Recognition Ceremony. The following employees were recognized for 
their contributions as adjunct faculty for CIGIE courses: 

Kevin Dolloson 

Eric Gregory 

K.R. Healey 

Erika Lang 


Andrew Smith 

Robert M. Vanderbles 


William Yeager 


“I am very proud of our staff who shared their knowledge and experience with 
colleagues from across the Inspector General community this year,” said DHS 
Inspector General Dr. Joseph Cuffari. “Their service helps CIGIE achieve its 
mission of increasing the professionalism and effectiveness of the federal OIGs 
through a high-performing and skilled workforce.” 
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